
 
The North American Elk Breeders Association will be hosting its 30th Anniversary Convention & International Antler 

Competition on August 6-8, 2020 at Hotel Elegante in Colorado Springs, Colorado. If state regulations ultimately 

prevent NAEBA from holding the convention this summer, an online fundraiser will still take place.   

 
NAEBA is looking for donations to this year’s event.  No donation is too small and every donation is vital to our 

survival.  We have many challenges ahead for our industry and need both funds and member participation to help 

make NAEBA and the elk industry strong.  NAEBA is leading the way for the elk industry, taking part in the rule-

making processes and financially supporting the highly successful PR campaign of the ACA.  NAEBA has been able to 

come to the aid of our members, as well as other associations, in their times of need because of your generosity in the 

past.  It is very important that we maintain this.   

If you are unsure of what to donate this year, think about a cash donation to sponsor one of the numerous auction 

items NAEBA has purchased for this event.   

Thank you for any donation you can make! 

 
 

First/Last Name: _________________________ 
Business Name: __________________________ 
Address: ________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
Phone: __________________________________ 
Email: ___________________________________ 
Website: _________________________________ 
 
 
 
Print a description of your donation: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mail completed form, with pictures and/or logo to: 
 
North American Elk Breeders Association 
9086 Keats Ave SW 
Howard Lake, MN 55349 
 
OR email everything to: info@naelk.org 


